
Year 2 –   school week beginning 24.03.25 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
This week, Year 2 thoroughly enjoyed taking part in the Lenten Concert; we are 
very thankful to Mrs Ridgeon for organising the brilliant event.  
Next Thursday, children will be making their sushi rolls- please see below for 
details.  
 
Upcoming Events 

Tuesday 1st April- Parents Evening 

Thursday 3rd April: DT Day- Sushi Making  

We are making vegetarian sushi rolls. The children have planned their filings in 

school. For the day, children should bring in their chosen chopped-up fruit or 

vegetables. You child will also need to bring a pack of nori. Within a packet, there tends 

to be more than one sheet and so we would recommend that children share their 

packet with others. We will be providing all children with cooked sushi rice.  

To enable us to manage allergies, please ensure that only the above is bought to school. 

Friday 4th April: Last Day of Term (finish at 1:30pm).  

_______________________________________ 

Homework 

Spellings on Edshed: patted, hummed, dropped, clapped, clipped, wrapped, napped, ripped, 

drummed, dragged.  

Mathletics: Set on Friday, due the following Friday. 

Please encourage your child to continue reading and practicing their times tables.  

Master Reader Target Words 

  This week in Master Reader, children have been focussing on the vocabulary below. Please 

encourage your child to practice and use these words at home, to support their oracy skills.  

 

 

 

 

As always, if you have any questions or would like a chat, please come and speak to us at pick-up. 

We hope you have a lovely weekend,  

 

     Miss Bellapaisiotou                                  Mrs Murphy 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 Please continue learning this poem off by heart!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


